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Dr. Hawley and counsel: 

Please find attached a memo from TUSD directed to you all, attached to which is 
a DIA. The memo requests your consideration and approval of the district's request to 
add two portable buildings to the Dietz campus. As can be seen from the request, the 
buildings would be used for many purposes, including instruction. 

This request is made with the hope we can avoid the dustup we currently are 
experiencing over the FruchtendlerlSabino situation. Your approval of this proposal is 
solicited to the goal of all parties with the Special Master's approval stipulating that the 
court could enter an order approving the proposal. 

If you feel you cannot approve and so stipulate, the district respectfully requests 
you tell us as why soon as possible so perhaps any concern you might have can be 
satisfied. Weare hoping there will not be any concerns with this straightforward request. 

As you can see from the attached, this matter just began bubbling up from the 
school site, so it has been brought to your attention as soon as the district had the 
information it believed you would want in order to consider the request. The, district 

,recognizes the need to involve you all as early in the process as possible, and this is that 
time. 

We would like to conclude this process soon, so if the district needs to file a 
NARA with the court to obtain approval it can occur as quickly as possible. The district 
would need to have the matter resolved in time to transport and place the buildings 
before the beginning of school at the end of July. I would guess the court should have 
this matter presented to it by the middle of this month in order to have the time to 
consider and rule before we run out of time for the district to do whatever it must to 
secure placement of the buildings. 

Thank you very much for your consideration of this request, and we hopefully 
look forward to your vote of approval. Have a terrific weekend and thanks! 

Bill 

J. William Brammer, Jr. 
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